
Sexual Health Clinic Reopening 
The Durham Region Health Department is pleased to let you know that we are restoring Sexual Health 
Clinic services. The Oshawa and Pickering Sexual Health clinics will begin offering services May 2, 
2022, by appointment only - we are not accepting walk-in clients at this time. Clients will be screened 
for COVID-19 symptoms and will be required to wear a mask to all in-person appointments. 

A telephone assessment by a nurse will be offered to all clients, and appointments scheduled as 
required. The hours of service for the Sexual Health Clinics (both Oshawa and Pickering locations) are 
Monday to Thursday 8:30am to 6pm, and Friday 8:30am to 4:30pm. 

For more information about Sexual Health Clinic services please go to durham.ca/sexualhealth or call 
the Durham Health Connection Line 1-800-841-2729.  
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https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/sexual-health.aspx
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